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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and has the honor to remind them that the election by the Permanent Council of one member of the Board of External Auditors to Examine the Accounts of the OAS General Secretariat, mandated by the General Assembly at its forty-second regular session in June 2012, is still pending.


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council further wishes to remind the member states that so far no candidacy has been received to fill the current vacancy.


The Board of External Auditors to Examine the Accounts of the OAS General Secretariat comprises three members each of whom must be a high-ranking officer of the office or entity responsible for examining the accounts of the public administration in the member state of which he or she is a national.  They shall serve for three years. Their term of office shall begin on January 1 of the year following their election.
The Board of External Auditors to Examine the Accounts of the OAS General Secretariat currently comprises: James L. Millette (United States, whose term will expire on December 31, 2014), Joseph Freamo (Canada, whose term will expire on December 31, 2013) and Terrance S. Bastian (Bahamas, whose term will expire on December 31, 2012).
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